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Technology Task Force 
Monday, June 1, 2020, 5:30 p.m. 

Zoom Conference & SCTV Live Stream 
 

Regular Meeting Minutes - Approved 
 

Members Present: Harald Bender, Mike Doyle, Paul Kelley, Evan Marks, Liz Peterson, 
Wendy Mackstutis, Bill Rucci 
Staff Present: Rick Bazzano, Jason Casey 
Guests: Matt Lidestri 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:35 pm by chair Mike Doyle. All stood for the pledge of 
allegiance. 
 
1) Minutes of March 2, 2020 

The March 2, 2020 minutes were not shared with the group ahead of the meeting. The 
March 2 minutes will be added to the July meeting agenda. 
 

2) Shared Study Services (Town /Board of Education) 
Mr. Doyle & Mr. Rucci updated the group on the submissions and the participants. Mr. 
Rucci offered to plan how to process the data. 

 
3)   Covid-19 Technology Response 

Mr. Bazzano and Mr. Casey shared their department’s efforts and plans for the new 
challenges created by the Covid-19 pandemic. Mrs. Peterson shared her family’s 
experience with distance learning. Mr. Bender shared other towns experience.  
 

4) Network Storage 
Mr. Bazzano shared that the Hyper-Converged Network Storage project funding was 
approved and thanked Mrs. Mackstutis for her help. Mr. Bazzano discussed the plan to 
research and potentially create a request for proposals for the hyper-converged 
platform to replace the existing deprecated solution. 

 
Adjourn 
Mr. Marks made a motion to adjourn at 6:14 pm. Mrs. Peterson seconded the motion. All 
were in favor and the motion passed unanimously.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Michael Doyle 
Chairman 


